
The network is open to all executive leaders of partnerships and

federations across Norfolk for no cost.

Across the year, half-termly sessions will focus on a range of themes, from developing the culture

and ethos for collaboration to maximising the benefit of partnerships and federations and leading

improvement across multiple schools.

Sessions will be a mixture of both in-person and virtual twilight meetings. Each will provide the

opportunity to listen to, engage with and discuss the insight and experience of others.

Norfolk Executive Headteacher

Network 
The Norfolk Executive Headteacher Network is an exciting
opportunity for leaders and aspiring leaders to 
reflect on shared opportunities and challenges and
benefit from the collective expertise of others.

Want to find out more?  
Contact us at landitraining@norfolk.gov.uk  |  01603 306407 |  book your fully funded network place

here

Autumn Term - 2 November 2022
'Things every leader of a partnership should know'
16:00-17:30 at Norwich Professional Development Centre

Spring Term - 18 January 2023
‘Developing the culture and ethos for collaboration’
16:00-17:30 via MS Teams

For further information about the network please contact victoria.groom@norfolk.gov.uk
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